LITTLE HULTON AND WALKDEN NEIGHBOURHOOD PARTNERSHIP BOARD

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE MEETING HELD ON 14TH JANUARY, 2010
PRESENT:
Councillor Smyth – in the Chair



Councillors Burgoyne and L. Turner



Val Burgoyne, John Charlson, Claire Edwards, Aneliese Foxwell, Sue Lightup, Denise Lynch, Andrew Meadows,

Vincent Nash and Aled Owen

	Item
	Decision


	Action to be taken by

	1. Apologies for absence
	· THAT it be noted that apologies for absence were submitted on behalf of Councillor Devine, Councillor N. Turner, Paula Flynn and Glenis Harrison.

	

	2. Action Sheet arising from the meeting of the Little Hulton and Walkden Neighbourhood Partnership Board, held on 1st October, 2009


	· THAT the Action Sheet be approved as a correct record of the meeting.
	

	3. Matter arising
	Action 8 – Community Use of Schools
· THAT an update be provided at the next meeting of this Board with regard to the booking system in respect of the community facilities at Harrop Fold High School, which had recently been taken over by Salford Community Leisure.

· THAT information regarding the community facilities available at Harrop Fold High School, together with the appropriate contact details, be included in the next edition of the Community Committee newsletter.


	John Charlson

Vincent Nash

	4. Community Safety Update
	· THAT the update regarding incidents of crime and anti social behaviour in the area be noted.

	

	5. Neighbourhoods
- presentation by

Sue Lightup


	· THAT the need to work on improving methods of communication with the local community be noted.

· THAT the importance of appropriate representation from the relevant directorates/partners at meetings of the Neighbourhood Partnership Board be noted.

	

	6. Worklessness/Working Neighbourhood Teams
	· THAT feedback in respect of the door knocking exercise that was soon to be undertaken on the Amblecote estate, in order to identify some of the barriers that existed to employment, be provided at the next meeting of this Board.

	Vincent Nash

	7. Walkden Town Centre Summit


	· THAT the plans regarding the changes to the road layout, that had been approved as part of the Tesco redevelopment, be available at the next meeting of this Board.


	Claire Edwards

	8. Community Action Plan

	· THAT it be noted that members requested that a representative from Salford PCT be present at the next meeting of this Board.
· THAT the community priorities be more specific where possible, for example – ‘Improve public transport in Little Hulton.’


	Vincent Nash/

Foyzul Ghani

Vincent Nash



	9. Salford Youth Service Report - July to December, 2009


	· THAT it be noted that members agreed that future reports should not be submitted to the Neighbourhood Partnership Board, but should continue to be considered at meetings of the Community Committee.


	Denise Lynch/
Glenis Harrison

	10. Themes for future meetings of the Neighbourhood Partnership Board

	· THAT future meetings of this Board be themed around the community priorities that had been identified for the area.

· THAT an email be sent to all members of this Board listing the community priorities and inviting them to indicate which of the priorities they had a particular interest in, with a view to them being involved in taking work on that priority forward.

·  THAT ‘Transport’ be the theme for the next meeting of this Board, to which appropriate representatives from the relevant agencies be invited.


	Claire Edwards

Vincent Nash

	11.  The Big Lottery Fund
	· THAT it be noted that a roadshow regarding the application process in respect of the Big Lottery Fund was to be held on Monday, 1st February, 2010, from 1.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m., at Walkden Gateway.

	

	12. Dates of future meetings
	· THAT it be noted that meetings of this Board during 2010 were to be held at 4.00 p.m. on the following dates (venues to be confirmed):-

· Thursday, 25th February
· Thursday, 29th April

· Thursday, 24th June

· Thursday, 26th August

· Thursday, 28th October


	


